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Mount Pleasant, Iowa, December 23, 2024 
 
The Mount Pleasant City Council met in adjourned session on Monday, 

December 23, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall, 307 East Monroe Street, second-floor 
meeting room. The meeting was called to order by the Mayor and the roll being called 
there were present Steven K. Brimhall in the Chair and the following named 
Councilmembers. 
 
Present: Engberg, Crull, McWilliams, Griffith, Glaha 
Absent:  White 
 

It was moved by Councilmember Griffith and seconded by Councilmember 
Glaha that the Council approve the following consent agenda items with one roll call 
motion vote: 
the minutes of the December 11, 2024, City Council meeting; 
the payment of bills totaling $87,604.48; 
the report of officers including the following receipts for the month of November - 
$221,602.95 General Fund; $110,572.34 Road Use Tax; $109,999.92 Local Option 
Sales Tax; $26,671.59 TIF; $51,964.86 Debt Service; $7,209.05 Capital Projects; 
$500.00 Trust & Agency; $27,746.20 Sewer Revenue; $8.00 Solid Waste; $4,796.10 
Library General Fund; $5,016.60 Library Gift Fund; and the following disbursements 
for the month of November - $295,798.06 General Fund; $95,625.07 Road Use Tax;  
$138,351.25 Debt Service; $332,047.60 Sewer Sinking; $377,878.35 Capital Projects;  
$5,436.01 Trust & Agency; $83,906.84 Sewer Oper. & Maint; $66,347.50 COVID/ARP; 
$81,238.39 Solid Waste; $39,179.76 Library General Fund; $1,574.61 Library Gift 
Fund. 
 
Roll call vote 5-0. Motion carried. 
 
 Councilmember Griffith moved and Councilmember Engberg seconded that the 
Council approve the agenda as printed.  
 
Roll call vote 5-0. Motion carried.  
 

Councilmember McWilliams moved and Councilmember Crull seconded that the 
Council adopt the following entitled Resolution No. 2024-109: 
 
A RESOLUTION NAMING CANDIDATE TO SOUTHEAST IOWA REGIONAL PLANNING 
COMMISSION BOARD OF DIRECTORS FOR 2024 
 
Roll call vote 5-0. Resolution adopted, signed by the Mayor and hereby made a portion of 
these minutes. 
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 It was moved by Councilmember Crull and seconded by Councilmember 
Engberg that the Council authorize the Mayor to sign an Engineering Services 
Agreement with Warner Engineering to provide the design and construction 
observation for the sanitary lining and manhole repair for the Pearl/Jackson Street 
Sewer. Motion approved, 5-0. 
 
 Councilmember Crull moved and Councilmember Glaha seconded that the 
Council adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 5:34 p.m. to meet in regular 
session Wednesday, January 8, 2025. 
 
 

        Steven K Brimhall, Mayor 
ATTEST: 

 
 
 Lori Davis, City Clerk 

 


